
Bahrain Car Parks Co. B.S.C.
Recommendation for distributing cash 

dividends for the year 2017

The Board of Directors of Bahrain Car Parks 
Company (B.S.C.) resolved at its meeting held on 
21 February 2018 to recommend to the Share-
holders Ordinary General Meeting (AGM) the 
distribution of 5 fils cash dividend or 5% of the 
paid up capital, amounting to BD 346,514 to the 
shareholders registered as at the date of the 
AGM. The distribution is subject to regulatory and 
shareholder’s approval.
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